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Rabbi Norman Lamm 
The Jewish Center 
131 W. 86 Street 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Norman: 

I'm sorry I wasn't in when you returned my call yes- 
terday. 

I phoned you because I am running 4 news paragraph in 
WORLD OVER on the Union's decision to send visiting 
rabbis to India. Since you will be the first incumbent, 
it struck me that you might be interested in serving 
as a free lance observer for WORLD OVER. One article, 
or several short ones on various aspects of Jewish 
life in India would make fascinating material for 
WORLD OVER. I do not mean an overall piece on the 
Bene Israel: we'had that. I am thinking about the 
things which only an on-the-scene participant could 
describe. 

I am as much concerned about photos as I am about the 
text. Good, glossy photographs of Jewish interest-- 
faces, places, and things--would be very much in order. 

I enclose a recent issue of WORLD OVER in case you 
haven't seen it lately, and I hope that you will find 
the proposal attractive. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

With kind personal regards, 

~ Sincerely yours 
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“Dr. Morris Epstein 
ME/al Editor 
enc. 
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